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National Child Welfare Resource Center for Organizational Improvement

Responses to Oregon’s Request for Information on SACWIS Applications and Electronic Case Files
5/26/2010
Request:  Spencer, Oregon's Project Manager - CAF Continuous Improvement Unit, writes: "We are currently building a business case to design and develop an electronic client case file with the ability to redact and disclose information. What I am wondering is if there are any other SACWIS applications that are moving towards this or any other Child Welfare agencies working on moving their paper files to electronic format currently. Thanks for any help you can offer!"

 

Please reply to this email with any information and/or materials! We will post everything we receive to the Peer Training Network website: http://muskie.usm.maine.edu/helpkids/TrainingNetwork.htm.

Responses:

1.  NRCOI staff recommended Spencer contact the National Resource Center for Child Welfare Data and Technology (NRC-CWDT) since they work closely with many states on SACWIS issues and may know of some places/systems that have this functionality. Also, NRCOI suggested checking in with South Dakota (Merlin Weyer) as they may also have a paperless system.
2. Lori Herz, Rhode Island Child Welfare Institute:  Our SACWIS system, called RICHIST, has been up since 1997 and about 8 years ago, our agency hired a company to scan all of the paper records contained in old files into an electronic version.  The resulting file, however, does not reside in our SACWIS system...rather is accessed via a separate desktop icon.  If you are interested in learning more about the techology involved, I would be happy to put you in touch with somebody from our MIS department, as that knowledge is beyond me!

3. Katy Larsen, Utah: Our computer folks are recommending you check with Texas.

